



September 22, 2022

Mr. John Haller 3535 Gala View Drive West Kelowna, BC V4T 2M3

Dear John,

On behalf of the Skills/Compétences Canada (SCC) Board, and the entire SCC organization, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your commitments and contributions in building a strong organization.

Skills/Compétences Canada encourages and supports a coordinated Pan-Canadian approach to promoting skilled careers in trades and technologies to youth and their communities. We take the responsibility that comes from such leadership very seriously, and we are proud of the organization we have built with our fellow member organizations across Canada. Your dedication to our vision and mission was truly appreciated.

From a personal point of view, it has been a great pleasure working with you over these last few years.

If we can be of any service at all, please do not hesitate to contact me at <a href="mailto:rouble@northwestel.net">rouble@northwestel.net</a> or you may also contact Shaun Thorson, Chief Executive Officer, at <a href="mailto:shaunt@skillscanada.com">shaunt@skillscanada.com</a>.

Sincerely,

Dr. Patrick Rouble Board President

tel Jale

Shaun Thorson
Chief Executive Officer

cc: Elaine Allen, Executive Director, Skills Canada British-Columbia

